Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:17 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel/Permit Application
Attachments: Winslow HotelConditional Use.pages

From: Dick Breen <dick.breen@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 5:38 PM

To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov>

Cc: Kol Medina <kmedina@bainbridgewa.gov>; Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel/Permit Application

Dear Ms. Sontag:
The attached letter regards the proposed Winslow Hotel permit application.

Thank you,
Dick and Lynn Breen



